
D’LASEP MÉCHT FREED !
FOR THE CHILDREN FROM CYCLE 1 (KINDERGARTEN) TO CYCLE 4
For further information about LASEP, please consult the website www.lasep.lu.

WHAT ?
The LASEP (Ligue des Associations Sportives de l’Enseignement Primaire) in the municipality of Kehlen offers from 17 September 
2024 a whole bunch of activities, with the goal to promote sport and fun. This offer targets the children from cycle 1 to cycle 4.2. 
The inscription fees are 40€ per school year.

WHERE AND WHEN ?
The courses will start on 17 September 2024 at the sports hall of KEHLEN until the end of the  
schoolyear 2024/2025. First date will be :

Tuesday 17th September 	 from 3 pm to 4 pm 	 for the children of cycle 1 (kindergarten)
Thursday 19th September	 from 3 pm to 4 pm 	 for the children of cycle 1 (kindergarten)

Tuesday 17th September 	 from 2 pm to 3 pm 	 for the children of cycle 2
Thursday 19th September	 from 2 pm to 3 pm 	 for the children of cycles 3 and 4

There are no activities during school holidays. The municipality does not guarantee the transport for those activities. The schedules 
are tentatively and may be adapted in function of the number of inscriptions.

AND NOW UP TO YOU !
You can find the registration form at www.lasep.lu or simply scan the QR code below. Registrations should be sent to 
c.meyer@pt.lu. NOTE: For children in Cycle 1, please indicate Tuesday or Thursday in the e-mail.
The fee of 40 € must be paid to the following account CCPLULL  LU58 1111 7057 8008 0000 or by Payconiq 661 30 87 57 
indicating " Cotisation 24/25 " and the child’s name by 27 September 2024 at the latest. 
Registration will be valid only if payment is received.
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